
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE
September 6, 2024

MEDIA CONTACT:
Brigette Zorn
580.370.0474
brigette@brookwoodstrategy.com

Commissioner Keith Excluded by Far Left Democratic Party Activists

TULSA, OK - Today, Commissioner Keith’s campaign for mayor of Tulsa was officially denied
access to Democratic Party voting lists and voter turnout operations. Following a vote on
September 5 by Democratic activists, who shared an extreme anti-democracy agenda during a
public meeting, Keith was ostracized and cut out of the Democratic Party due to her
commitment to bipartisanship.

"Like a lot of Tulsans, I value common sense and collaborating with my neighbors to get things
done. As I’ve said all along, the issues we face as a city are not red or blue, and there’s nothing
we can’t overcome if we work together," said Keith.

Keith’s very liberal opponent, Monroe Nichols, maintains access to Democratic Party lists and
resources.

Keith continued, "I know we’re all ready to move beyond the chaos caused by extreme party
activists, and I’m looking forward to bringing unity to our city as Tulsa’s next mayor."

###

About Commissioner Karen Keith
Karen Keith, a dedicated public servant with a proven track record of leadership, has served as
Tulsa County Commissioner since 2008. Known for her bipartisan approach, she has worked
across party lines to address critical issues like public safety, infrastructure, and homelessness.
With experience leading transformative projects like Vision 2025, Karen's steady leadership has
consistently delivered results for Tulsa. As mayor, she will continue to collaborate with
Republicans, Democrats, and independents to ensure the city's families and businesses thrive.


